
 

 

 
24th October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Jarrow School Parent Forum 

 
At Jarrow School, we understand the importance of fostering strong and meaningful 
connections within our school community. We are excited to introduce our Parent 
Forum within the School Parent Network, and we invite you to become a pivotal 
member of this close-knit, engaged community. 
 
Our Parent Forum is dedicated to creating a positive and supportive educational 
environment for our students. By becoming a part of this committee, you'll have a 
unique opportunity to actively influence the direction of our school and work closely 
with other like-minded parents who share your commitment to education. 
 
Why Join the Parent Forum? 
 
Direct Impact: The Parent Forum offers a platform for you to directly impact your 
child's educational experience. Your input and involvement can help shape school 
policies, activities, and initiatives. 
 
Close Collaboration: By joining this Forum, you'll be able to collaborate closely with 
other parents, educators, and administrators. Together, we can create a strong 
support system for our students and share valuable resources and ideas. 
 
Focused Initiatives: Our Parent Forum will focus on specific initiatives that directly 
benefit our students. Your contributions will have a visible, meaningful impact on the 
school community. 
 
Community Building: Through this Forum, you can actively contribute to building a 
close-knit and supportive school community. Create lasting connections with others 
who share your commitment to your child's education. 
 
How to Get Involved: 
 
We are actively seeking parents who are eager to join the Parent Forum. To express 
your interest and become a member, please contact Mr Hannah directly at 
shannah@jarrowschool.com or visit our school website at 
https://www.jarrowschool.com/site/index.php/about-us/parent-forum for more 
details and to sign up. 
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Our committee is designed to be a focused and dynamic team, and we welcome 
parents with diverse backgrounds and experiences, aiming to gain commitment from 
up to 3 parents per year group. Your involvement will make a tangible difference in 
your child's education and in the broader school community. The Parent Forum will 
be looking to meet once per term 
 
If you have any questions or require more information, please feel free to reach out 
to Mr Hannah at shannah@jarrowschool.com. 
 
We are looking forward to collaborating closely with you as a member of our Parent 
Forum. Together, we can create a positive, nurturing, and dynamic educational 
environment for our students. 
 
Thank you for your dedication to your child's education, and for considering this 
opportunity to actively engage within our close-knit committee. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr S Hannah 

Head of Year 11  
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